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11 October 2019

Will Pentelow
fyi-request-11353-fa2c02f1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Pentelow,

Thank you for your email of 2 October 2019 seeking an update on the reopening of the Parent Visa
category.

On 7 October 2019 the Minister of Immigration, Hon lain Lees-Galloway, announced that the Parent
Resident Visa would reopen with new requirements in February 2020. Details of the changes are
available on the Immigration New Zealand website, at: https://www.immigration.govt.nz/about-
us/media-centre/news-notifications/parent-resident-visa-will-reopen-new-reguirements.

Yours sincerely,

Sian Roguski
Manager, Immigration Policy
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